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Dear Parents: 

Students in honor’s science courses at Woodland High School are required to do a science research project in order to experience the process that leads to new discoveries in the field of science.  These projects also help prepare students for the expectation of Advanced Placement science courses and future college classes.

The science fair project is worth 15% percent of the class grade and this can be very detrimental to the grade if it is not completed.  Please know that we are available to help your student but he/she is responsible for all necessary experimentation, documentation, and research.  The science project may be completed with a partner, but no more than two people are permitted to work together.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to help you to help your student we have scheduled a parent information meeting for Tuesday evening, August 9th, at 5:30 pm in room 228 (Ms. Scudder’s room).

We are looking forward to working with your son/daughter this year.  Please feel free to contact us with questions you have regarding the science fair.  After reviewing all of the enclosed material, please sign the accompanying contract and return it to your student’s teacher by August 10th, 2016.                      . 

Sincerely,
	
	Tiffany Butts and Suzanne Scudder
	Honors Biology Instructors

	Thomas Nagy and Sandra Swindall
Honors Chemistry Instructors
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